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Comments: I am a homeowner in Calaveras County who strongly encourages the U.S. Forest Service to decide

to keep all current over the snow access available.  Snowmobiles have allowed my family and friends to enjoy

backcountry that otherwise would not be accessible.  This includes people with disabilities and young children

who would not be able to experience the backcountry.  Proposed closures would mean denying access to our

most cherished places where we have made lifelong memories.  Modern snowmobiles have made a vast

improvement in emissions and their ability to leave no trace.   Snowmobiles play an integral part of the Highway 4

Ebatts Pass community. Further restrictions will have as severe economic impacts to an already struggling

community.


